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There is a lot happening in newtown in the coming weeks - read on for the latest!

“What Are Teens Up To?” Presentation
On Tuesday, October 3rd, Liz Jorgenson, a nationally 
recognized expert in counseling adolescents and adults, 
offered a presentation for the Newtown community. Her 
presentation covered a range of difficult issues from 
alcohol and drug use to cell phones and social media and 
limit setting for teens. The link for her informative 
PowerPoint is here: “What Are Teens Up To”?
Be sure to scroll through the slides to 
the last section entitled “Kids need 
limits. Limits = Love” for helpful insight
on limit setting for teens.

How Family Life Can Foster Mental Health
Families play a significant role in shaping mental health. When people feel 
supported in their family and loved for who they are, it helps them to develop a 
positive self image and reduces the risk of mental health issues, including 
depression and anxiety. Supportive practices, such as warmth, open 
communication, clear boundaries and consistent discipline provide an 
environment that fosters healthy mental and emotional development. Here is 
an insightful article on How Family Life Affects Mental Health

On November 13, Robert Hackenson, will 
be in Newtown to present “Seeing Through 
the Vapor” to Newtown’s 7th - 12th 
graders.

Parents are invited that evening to see 
two presentations beginning at 6 pm at 

Newtown Middle School. Rob will speak to 
parents on Vaping, Tobacco & Marijuana 

and also on Social Media Safety. 
PLEASE PLAN TO COME! PARENTS ARE A 

KEY PART OF THIS CONVERSATION!

Saturday. October 28th is National Drug Take Back Day!
The leading source of drugs for those who 
misuse prescription medications is family and 
friends (with or without their knowledge). Keep 
your family safe by getting rid of unused 
medications in your home. Newtown Police 
Department will be accepting expired, unused or 
unwanted medications on October 28th from 10 
am - 2 pm.

Since 2004 Robert Hackenson Jr. has
been traveling across the United States 
and Canada and around the world 
speaking and keynoting for schools and 
colleges, organizations, and companies 
including: Frito Lay, The Boston Beer 
Company (Sam Adams), and New York 
Life. He truly has an exceptional knack 
for presenting material in a highly
interactive and engaging way that
delivers important messages to
audiences in a brilliant and memorable
fashion.

2 Training Opportunities: Narcan Administration on November 8th 
and QPR Suicide Prevention Training on December 6th

9 am - 12 noon at Reed Intermediate School

 SOMETHING FOR ALL AGES
● FLU SHOTS - Bring your insurance card 

● Health screenings

● Family Health & Wellness Information

● Drawings 

● Multiple Vendor Giveaways 

● Wellness Treatments 

● Demonstrations

Free Admission

Click link for an easy healthy 
family meal from 
SkinnyTaste:
One Pot Orzo with Sausage, 
Spinach and Corn

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10Sl8Sxd-rWxJ88LsbZpL0ve-YWvcl5g6tdEfHzQVOoc/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.mentalhealthcenter.org/family-life-affect-mental-health/#:~:text=Emotional%20support%2C%20encouragement%2C%20and%20validation,such%20as%20depression%20and%20anxiety.
https://www.skinnytaste.com/one-pot-orzo-with-sausage-spinach-and-corn/
https://www.skinnytaste.com/one-pot-orzo-with-sausage-spinach-and-corn/

